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June 2, 2014

Mr. Paul Elam
A Voice for Men

Houston, TX [

Dear Mr. Elam:

We noted that our security letter, to you, was posted on your public site. Per article 13 of your contract,
you are not able to post our correspondence, letter head, logo etc without our prior approval. As a
neutral meeting venue, we do not take sides or share our opinions on events at our hotel to the public.
We therefore are not approving the use of our letter in any format and require that it be removed from
your website immediately.

We are aware that you have started the process of hiring the Detroit Police Department and meeting
our insurance requirements. To be clear, the expectation is that we receive a copy of the signed
contract and proof that it is paid in full and non-cancelable by the deadline of June 6, 2014 to avoid
cancellation.

Sincerely,
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Shannon Dunavent





